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Ongar Place  

Nursery News 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey, 01932 842785 

 

10th November 2023 
 

 
Nursery Activities and Play 

 

This week we have been reading the story 

‘Lulu loves the Library’. We talked about 

our favourite stories and how libraries 

work. We especially enjoyed visiting the 

school library to choose books and read 

stories. We learnt the phoneme ‘a’ in our 

phonics sessions.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week 
Next week’s book focus is ‘All through the 

night’, a story about different jobs.  

 

Information for Families 
 

School Photos 

The children had their individual 

photographs taken on Wednesday morning. 

Children who had their photos taken will be 

bringing home a proof with details of how to 

order the prints. 

 

Little Wandle Coffee Morning 

We will be holding a coffee morning for 

parents to find out more about how we 

teach phonics in Nursery. This will be on 

Tuesday 14th November at 9.00am in the 

school hall. 

 

Top Tip 
If you haven’t already, sign your child 

up for their own library card at your 

local library. 


